


Conclusions

6.

Your recommendations are contrary to government policies encouraging renewables;
Retailers should not be allowed to charge higher rates for those who have solar inputs;
‘Dirty electricity’ generators should have to pay to put electricity into the network during
peak solar generation periods;

Wholesalers should be required to provide battery backup as per ‘near-firm’ discussed
above so that reasonable solar feed-in tariffs (e.g. $0.10 / kwh) are retained;

Retailers (passing on to wholesalers) should pay a minimum feed-in tariff (at least $0.07
/ kwh to make roof-top solar economically viable for existing investors;

We cannot continue to use fossil fuels when we have a green alternative.

| wish to be heard by the Commission regarding my submission.

Andrew O’Brien





